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Wilson,Lara

From: T.R. Reid [georgetownreid@gmail.com]
Sent:  Tuesday, October 26, 2010 10:30 AM
To: Dildy,Lee

Subject: I'm Sure...

~it's extremely busy with the election just a week out. So I'll defer to your convenience about perhaps
having a brief phone call sometime this week. I'd welcome your thoughts about the possible benefits
and approaches to discussing the GCC project with one or more community groups—after Nov. 2.
Thanks. Regards.—T.R. Reid, GCC

12/17/2010




